



LGHealth.org/GiveBlood BLOOD DRIVE STUDENT MEMORIAL CENTER REIGHARD MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM

When: Monday, October 5, 2020

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Sign Up:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B45ABA722A1FC1-millersville

When: Tuesday, October 6, 2020

Time: 2:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Sign Up:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B45ABA722A1FC1-millersville1

We are thankful to be holding a blood drive at:

Millersville University

Monday, October 5, 2020, 9am to 2pm

&

Tuesday, October 6, 2020, 2pm to 7pm

at

Student Memorial Center, Reighard Multi-Purpose Room

Everyone who donates will receive a \$5 Sheetz gift card.

This blood drive will be a little different from others you may have attended in the past, as we work to ensure a safe donation experience for you.

- Scheduling your donation is mandatory. Appointments help us to improve your donation experience.
- The State of Pennsylvania requires all people going out in to public to wear a mask. We will supply you with a mask if you do not have one.
- You may find that the blood drive stations will be spaced further apart than normal to allow for social distancing.
- Your temperature will be taken at the beginning of the process.
- In order to keep social distancing, no children or guests not donating blood will not be permitted inside the donation area.
- The staff will be spending more time than usual on extra sanitizing steps.

Thank you for supporting Penn Medicine Lancaster General Health Blood Donor Center.

We look forward to seeing you there!

To contact us with questions please call 717.544.0170.